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22/10/2019  23:35:592019/4411/P OBJ Sanya Polescuk on 

behalf of Belsize 

Society

The proposal reduces the size of the garden to a small strip of unbuilt land between raised basement/terrace 

extension and the boundary and amounts to overdevelopment. In addition, the proposed structural support of 

the rear openings encroaches into the height of the openings and alters the shown rear elevation layout 

significantly in comparison to that shown. The proposed pair of new doors on the front facade, supposedly ¿in 

keeping¿ with traditional garage doors, appear squat and badly proportioned.
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